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Dates to Remember 

3/6 – chapel 

3/8 – spring pictures (also 
graduation pictures for 
those who missed them) 

3/11 – magic Monday 

3/20 – chapel 

3/25-4/1 – spring break 

 

 This month’s 
Birthdays 
3/15 - Xavier 

Classroom News 
I enjoyed meeting with you at conferences. As 
always, don’t’ hesitate to reach out to me if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

In March we will finish up our Dr. Seuss theme, 
then move on to spring and Easter. 

The letters we will focus on will be Nn, Vv, and 
Ww. 

In March we will also learn about the numbers 8, 
9, and 10. 

I am working on putting together a guest reader 
program in our classroom. I would love to have 
someone special to each child come in to read to 
the class. It could be a parent, grandparent, 
sibling, or other special person. I would like it to 
be a surprise so please don’t tell your child when 
you are coming. The guest reader will have 
about 10 minutes to read so bring a book or two 
(depending on how long they are). Watch for 
more information about signing up soon. 

 

 

 
 

Office: 779-222-4029 
You can also message me on Procare. 

 

Please check the extra set of clothing in your child’s backpack to make sure a complete 
change of clothes is still in there and that it is appropriate for the season. 


